
God’s peace and blessing to everyone from the Missions team! 

The Missions Team strives to educate the congregation on a worldwide perspective of Christian Ministry 

as ELCA Lutherans and works to enable the congregation to fulfill our responsibilities as members of the 

body of Christ. We continue to support ministries here and around the world. 

This year has been quite a challenge for everyone.  During a global pandemic , a year filled with so many 

emotions and uncertainty, our team has had to work differently while still working to support our 

ministries and God’s people. 

We are now supporting a new missionary partner the Rev. Viking and Marissa Dietrich and look forward 

to bringing information on their ministry to Trinity. 

The team also had a successful virtual Lenten giving supporting Tree 4 Ministry as well as a virtual bread 

“sale”/World hunger giving program in the fall. Our congregation supported both giving programs very 

generously and for this wonderful support, the team is extremely thankful. 

Right now, we still face uncertainty in our day to day lives, but one thing is constant, God and his love for 

each and everyone of us around the world. While the Missions team works through our plans for 2021, 

we pray and hope for the strength and guidance to do God’s work through us. 

Thank you again Trinity for your love and support.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Ellen Hettinger 


